Tates Creek Middle School Invitational

Friday, April 27th, 2012
5:00pm*
Welcome to the 2011 Tates Creek Middle School Invitational.  This meet is open to any middle school (grades 8 and under) in Kentucky.  The track surface is BRAND NEW! The track is an 8-laned rubberized (400 meter) track with complete sets of hurdles, starting blocks, and jumping pits.  All Kentucky events will take place with the exception of the pole vault and high jump. The entry fee for each team is $45.  One check may be issued in the amount of $90 for both teams (boys and girls together). Please make checks payable to Tates Creek High School Track Team.  Please email Hytek Team manager files to Phil Wilder at p1wilder@windstream.net by April 24th.  Faxed or written entries will not be accepted. Competitor numbers will be assigned and emailed to coaches prior to the meet. They will also be available in the packets handed out at the coaches meeting.

Each athlete is limited in entering a maximum of 4 events.  Teams are limited to entering 2 entries for each individual event and one relay team for each relay event.  Please represent your athletes with accurate times/marks on the entry form.    

Admission will be charged to all spectators at a rate of $5.00 for adults and $2.00 for children 5 and older.  Concessions will be available.  Awards will be given to the top 3 places in each event and 1st and 2nd place team trophies.  

If you need directions to Tates Creek High School (1111 Centre Parkway, Lexington, KY 40517) or have any further questions, please contact Chris Hawboldt at chris.hawboldt@fayette.kyschools.us or 502-797-0856.

A note about parking:  Please do not bring your buses to the back of the school. Please park in front of the high school and walk back to the track. There is only one way in and one way out behind the school and buses WILL get stuck.
*Start time may change. This is a day off school in Fayette County but is marked as a possible snow make up day. If we do not have school that day we may be able to start early. If we have school we may have to start later. I will discuss this option with all coaches who inform me they are attending to accommodate all teams.
